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RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN 

117-125 East 85rn STREET 

NEw York, N. Y. 10028 

April 21, 1967 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, New York 10024 

My dear Rabbi Lamm: 

Thank you for sending me the reprint of 
your article on the subject of the Dialogue. I 
read it with a great deal of interest, and I am 

in full agreement with your position. 

A very happy and kosher Passover to you. 

Very cordially yours, 
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